
OCTOBER 
Visit our website at www.cscpto.org  “Like” our Cape St. Claire PTO 
Facebook Page.  

Kids Coupon Books!!! 

 

October 7th-18th : Kids Coupon Books Sale 

October 8th: PTO Meeting 6:30 

October 14th: 2 hr Early Dismissal 

October 15th: Picture Day & Market Day Pickup 

October 18th: SCHOOLS CLOSED 

October  22: Flu Mist Administration 

October 22nd & 23rd Family Reading & Game Night 

October 24th: Assembly  

October 25th : 5th Grade  Halloween Bash 

October 28th— November 1st: Sprit Week  

October  31st :  Halloween Parade 1:30-2:30 
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Movie Night Success!  
A sellout crowd enjoyed the Fall showing of CARS 2 on September 27th! 
Amid lots of blankets and lawn chairs in the cafeteria, both kids and adults 
enjoyed popcorn, hotdogs, drinks and candy. A very special thank you 
goes out to all the volunteers,  who donated many hours to making the 
event a success. Extra recognition goes to Heather Terech, Christina Kiser 
& Kirk Sievers, who has continued to donate his audio-visual services, to 
Mr. Fisher and his staff for their additional custodial assistance, to Mrs. 

Greene for her help with using the cafeteria, and to Princi-
pal Mrs. Leitholf and Assistant Principal Mrs. Lancaster 
for their support and enthusiasm! 

Once again, the PTO will be selling valuable family-friendly KidStuff Coupon Books for $25 through our 
school through the 18th! Your child brought home a flyer this week. Our school will earn 50% or more 
profit on each book we sell!  Please note, KidStuff Coupon Books will be sent home to students after their 
money is received.  Last year the PTO purchased various musical instruments and a smart board with the 
KidStuff Coupon Book profits (over $4,000)!!!  This year, the PTO is raising money for Educa-
tional/Instructional Material.  Family and friends will love saving with KidStuff.  The books are great for 
gifts too!  20 valuable editions are available, visit kidstuffcouponbook.com. Don’t forget, your family 
earns one FREE book worth $25.00 for every 5 books you sell! Payment is due by October 18, 2013. 
 Please make checks payable to CSC PTO. If you have any questions, please contact Susan Ogden at 
susanogdens@gmail.com. 
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Yearbook   Market Day   5th Grade! 

Our Book Fair Oasis is Coming in November!  It will be a Cool Place for Hot Books! Please plan to join us in 
sharing a love of reading with our students at the Cape St. Claire Elementary Scholastic Book Fair.  The fair 
will be held Monday, November 18th through Friday, November 22th in the Media Center.  More information 
coming soon!.  Contact Stacie Cochran-McNeal at capefolks@verizon.net if you are interested in volunteering.  

After you capture those 
precious moments in 

your child's classroom or during a field 
trip or while your volunteering, simply 
upload those pictures to a disc or thumb 
drive and send that disk or thumb drive 
to school with your child in an envelop 
addressed to YEARBOOK STAFF. 
Along with that envelope, enclose a 
description of each picture, to include 
who is in the picture, where the picture 
was taken, when was the picture taken, 
what event, and how the yearbook can 
return the cd or thumb drive along with 
your contact information for further 
detail if needed.--Every student counts 
and help us make sure all students are 
represented. Questions? Contact Chris-
tina Gehring-CLG1077@aol.com  

 

Great bonuses this month and don't forget about 
our frequent buyer program!  Last month 26 
Cape St. Claire Families participated in Market 
Day.  We have set a goal of 30 families partici-
pating for the month of October.   Look for 
progress toward our goal on our Facebook page 
www.facebook.com/MarketDayCSC 

Oct Bonus: Free Broccoli Florettes with Pur-
chase over $40 & Free Chik-N-Steaks with 
purchase over $90. Make two purchases of 
$40* between September & November. Then 
place a third order of $40* in December to 
receive a FREE Hanging Organizer at your 
December sale pick-up.  Remember Halloween 
is coming up, so order your goodies through 
Market Day and help raise funds for our school. 

Interested in Volunteering? Contact Jeff Smith 
at MarketDayCSC@gmail.com 

 

Let’s do the MONSTER MASH!  
Join the spooktacular excitement  on 
FRIDAY OCTOBER 25th from 7-
8:30 pm. There will be: lots of  Fun, 
Games, Snacks, and  music. Flyers 
will be sent home soon with more 
details. If you want to volunteer for 
this event or have any questions, 
please contact: 

Jen Urlock or Rose Newman 

 jenurlock@yahoo.com. 

 

Thank you from  

CSCES PTO Board! 

President: Kerry Wilson 

VP Volunteers: Jill Remson 

VP Fundraising: Susan Ogden 

VP School Activities: Theresa Holtzclaw 

VP Social Events: Christine Jozwick 

Corresponding Secretary: Christina Gehring 

Recording Secretary: Christine Clark 

Treasurer: Brenda Hall  

Dear Parents, 

The Cape St. Claire Elementary PTO Board extends a warm welcome to all our new parents and a 
“welcome back” to all returning parents.  The PTO is already off to a great start to this school year with 
a successful Spiritwear sale and our ever popular Movie Night!  We hope your household is off to a 
great start, too. 
As this school year’s PTO President, I want to take a moment to inform you of the purpose of the PTO.  
Our organization aids the students and staff by providing support for educational and recreational needs. 
With the help of the entire school, last year the PTO raised enough money to purchase ten SMART 
Boards for our classrooms.  I am personally very proud and thankful for all the hardworking and dedi-
cated parents, staff, and teachers that helped make this possible.  The PTO also provides funding for 
field trips, cultural arts, classroom materials, and playground equipment.  In addition to monetary sup-
port, the PTO offers a variety of social events such as Movie Night, Snow-Cone Night and Holiday 
Shop. 

It takes many hands and minds to support these programs and activities.  We encourage you to not only 
join our organization, but to get involved as well.   Please check out our website 
www.cscpto.org or come to a PTO meeting held the second Tuesday of each 
month for more information.   All our PTO Board members are willing and happy 
to answer your questions and concerns. 
Thank you and I hope you and your child(ren) have a rewarding school year. 

Kerry Wilson 

The United States Naval Academy  
Brass  Band  “Crabtowne Stompers” 
Will perform for our students on Oct. 
24th *. As always we are thrilled to 
have them visit our school and so 
appreciate their time and presence!  

*This event is pending due to Gov-
ernment  furlough  


